

UPLANDS JUNIOR SCHOOL

Finchfield Road West Finchfield Wolverhampton WV3 8BA Headteacher: Mrs S Webster-Smith

Telephone (01902) 558870 Fax: (01902) 558873

Email: <u>uplandsjuniorschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk</u>
Website: uplandsjuniorschool.org.uk

13th November 2017

Dear Parents / Guardians,



As part of our annual Christmas celebrations Year 4 are leading a Carol service and retelling the traditional Christmas story.

There will be two evening performances and children will perform at one of these. Class 4NH and half of Mrs Cain's class will perform on Tuesday 5th December, class 4OD and half of Mrs Cain's class will perform on Wednesday 6th December, both performances will start at 6.30pm. (Mrs Cain's pupils will be told which performance they will be taking part in).

Tickets will be allocated and further details will be given closer to the event.

Before allocating parts and starting rehearsals we need to know if your child will be participating. (We fully appreciate that many of our Uplands children have a range of other commitments outside of school.)

Please note that due to a strict rehearsal schedules we will not be able to swap dates for individual children.

Thank you

Year 4 team.

Please sign and return the slip below.

Year 4 Carol Service



I give permission for my child		to	take part	· in ·	the
Carol Service on Tuesday 5 th December at 6.30pm.]]	•		







